
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday June 16, 2016 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 6:00pm. Present 

were Maryann Fiske, Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahamnian and Scott Vecchiolla. No 

minutes were available and would be read at the July meeting by motion made by 

Harry Shahamnian and seconded by Mary Ann Fiske. . The bills were reviewed and 

signed.  

New Business: 

 

1.        An estimate from Gravestone Services of New England was read and a 

motion was made by Scott Vecchiolla t hat we accept the bid of $4,500.00 

seconded by Harry Shahamnian. Unanimous   Lyn was asked to send a letter to 

the Selectmen for money to repair these stones, which are all in the slate section 

of the cemetery. They are the stones moved from Memorial Hall burying ground 

about 1880. The money will be taken from the Avis Pond interest account GL.c 

44 section 3A. 

 

2. Discussion was held on seeding some of the Lots in Section F and E and it 

was decided to do this in the fall. We will get a load of loom.  

 

3.            Harry asked that we place a notice on the garage on who to contact for 

purchasing a grave. Lyn will do this.  

 

      Meeting adjourned at 6:40, next meeting to be held Aug.17th at 6:00 pm in the 

Town Hall. 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Marilyn Lovell, Secretary 

 


